
19th July 2020

Final AXA update: Working from home
Further concessions to customers for the period to 
December 31st 2020 inclusive.

Cover for Business Equipment and Office Contents at the homes 
of employees to support working from home – Final extension of 
cover up until December 31st 2020.

As per previous communications, AXA has recognised that many businesses 
have needed to change their operating model as response to the impact of 
Covid-19 in the UK.

One common reaction has been to significantly increase the number of people 
who are working from home (whether full-time or for part of the working week) 
and therefore the need to ensure that their cover for Business Equipment or 
Office Contents extends to give the same cover at employees’ homes, or in 
transit to or from employees’ homes, anywhere in the UK.

We therefore extended all our policies to offer this cover up to a limit of £2,500 
any one item and any one location (provided of course that the overall sum 
insured is adequate to meet the cost of all such equipment, both at any 
business premises and at employees’ homes).

We believe that this approach may become a permanent feature for many 
businesses and that therefore these covers may be needed in the long term.  
We have therefore extended this temporary coverage so it will apply up until 
December 31st 2020.

If your client still requires this, or similar cover, after this date could you please 
contact AXA over the next five months (or at renewal if this occurs before this 
date) to ensure we update the standard coverage to meet the precise needs of 
your client.


